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Toll Gate Creek Parallel Interceptor Project (North)

Dear Neighbor:

Soon, Aurora Water will begin an important wastewater infrastructure project near your neighborhood.
The project, known as the Toll Gate Creek Parallel Interceptor Project (North), involves the
construction of a new parallel sanitary sewer pipeline from 13E Avenue, west and under 1-225, then
north to Sand Creek.

Construction is slated to begin Thursday, March 31 - at the Sable Ditch, near 23rd Avenue and Sable
Boulevard - and last approximately 18 months.

Citizens who live, work or play near the construction zone should be aware that this work is occurring
and take extra precaution. For safety reasons, fenced areas must not be crossed and an added awareness
of heavy equipment, trucks and construction traffic in and work zones should be exercised.

Please reference the enclosed project FAQ for additional information.

Thank you for your cooperation, and remember that Aurora Water staff is available to assist you
throughout the duration of this important project:

Weekday Telephone
720-859-4312

Evening and Weekend Telephone
303-739-6772

If you are an HOA president or the property manager of a multiple-unit housing development, please
share this information with others living in your community.

Inclement weather is unpredictable and scheduled work may be delayed without advance notice.
We apologize for any inconvenience.
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